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October 1, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. J. Bergman
Standardization and Special Projects Branch

Gentlemen:

I was happy to learn from our conversation of September 29,
1980, that you have started formal review of our topical
Report No. YORK 80-67459. This is extremely important to the
Otto H. York Company, Inc., as well as our customer, since this
equipment is scheduled for installation in a power plant that
has already been licensed. If we do not ship the mist elim-
inators in the near future, the project will be delayed or we
will forfeit our order.

While this project may not be high on the NRC priority
list, it should be noted that we are a small business , and
this project will effect us greatly. We have covered the
expense of the testing program, and we are counting on this
order for a partial recovery of this expense.

In addition to meeting the required separation efficiency, the
test has demonstrated that the Demistere operates at a lower
pressure drop, which is an improvement for the user.

Please let me know if we can be of any assistance in any
way. Your continued support will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours ,

OTTO H. YORK COMPANY, INC.
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Chief of Standardization and Special Projects Branch j
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